
Solihull SEND Community Event 2024 

 

Our 2024 Solihull SEND Community Event is being held on Wednesday 6th March 2024, 9.30am 
- 1.30pm at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, Homer Road, Solihull. 
 

This event is to look at what has changed in SEND in Solihull over the last 12 months and what 
the next steps are. As the Additional Needs Strategy finishes this year, we will also be looking at 
priorities for the next strategy. 
This event will be attended by parents and by professionals from education, health and social 
care across Solihull. 

This is YOUR opportunity to give your views on SEND in Solihull and to influence the priorities for 
change and improvement moving forward. 
If you require any support to attend the meeting, please let us know and we will ensure the 
correct support is put in place. 
 

If you would like to attend, please complete the attached form: 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/qEiMd3k7MJ 
 
Best wishes 
  

Heather 

  
Heather Delaney 
Chair and Director 
Solihull Parent Carer Voice C.I.C. Ltd 
  
Solihull Parent Carer Voice C.I.C. is registered in England number 13348753. 
Registered Office is 631 Warwick Road, Solihull, B91 1AR 
  
Heather.delaney@spcv.org.uk 
www.spcv.org.uk 
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